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12 October 2023   
Secondary – Careers Event   
    
    
   
   
 
 

   
Dear Parent/Carer     
   
We are pleased to inform you that on Friday 20 October 2023, Year 9 students will take part in a 
wide variety of careers workshops.   
   
This event is to prepare them for decisions they will be make as they choose their study options in 
Years 10 and 11. The workshops are aimed to motivate and inspire students, and these will be 
delivered by external employers and providers.   
   
The all-day event will involve the students attending up to eight workshops, although the schedule 
will enable the tutor lesson, break and lunchtime arrangements as usual. The day will finish at the 
normal time, in order that students are able to access their normal travel arrangements.    
    
A source of information and resources to support careers education and progression for the local 
area (Hull, East Riding of Yorkshire and the North Yorkshire coast) is a website called 
www.logonmoveon.co.uk. The website includes an online prospectus of local education and 
training opportunities after Year 11, as well as Labour Market Information and the Employability 
Skills Passport.    
   
One of the workshops is an interactive experience in which they will be introduced to Log On Move 
On and have the opportunity to explore the site. Your child will receive a username and password 
to access their learner account on www.logonmoveon.co.uk during Year 10.   
   
They will receive this via their school email address from ‘eprospectus’. They will be able to retain 
and use this account until Year 14, adding to it as they progress regardless of which post 16 
options they choose. Please support your child by ensuring they access both their learner account 
and the home learning career resources.    
   
A quick introduction to the website can be viewed here and more detailed videos can be found on 
www.logonmoveon.co.uk in the Information and Inspiration pages and Resources section. If you 
have any difficulties using the website, please use the ‘get in touch’ button.   
    
We would encourage parents to discuss their child’s experience after the Inspiration Event. If you 
require any further information or have any questions about the workshops, please contact the 
school.    
   
Yours faithfully   

       
Michelle Edwards       Hayley Lawes    
Personal Development Co-ordinator   Careers Leader  
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